U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D.C. 20535-0001
May 31, 2024

Mr. Marcus O. Allen

Dear Mr. Allen:

This letter is to inform you that I am reinstating your Top Secret (TS) security clearance effective
upon receipt of this letter. The suspension of your security clearance was based upon security
concerns related to Adjudicative Guideline A — Allegiance to the United States, and Adjudicative
Guideline E — Personal Conduct, of the National Security Adjudicative Guidelines for
Determining Eligibility for Access to Classified Information or Eligibility to Hold a Sensitive
position.

My decision to reinstate your security clearance is based upon a determination that the original
security concerns have been investigated and have been sufficiently mitigated.

If you have any questions, please contact Security Division via email at HQ-DIV11-CAU-
ASSISTANCE@fbi.gov.

Sincerely,

e

Timothy M. Dunham
Executive Assistant Director
Human Resources Branch






